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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
We are happy to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day on Monday 28th February.  

Children are invited to dress up as their favourite characters on this day, and there will be 

storytelling and story themed celebrations. 

 

We are launching a new tool to capture children’s learning.  This is called Evidence for Learning 

and will enable us to record and share your child’s learning with you.  More information to follow in  

the coming weeks.  

 

"Gong Hei Fat Choy"  Happy Chinese New Year. 
 

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent. 

 

Red Class  

We went to Elm Court and made some lovely 

tie dye bags. It was good fun and some of the 

Elm Court children helped us make them. We 

also made some delicious smelling orange 

cookies and enjoyed learning about the 

customs for Chinese new year. 

 

.  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children celebrated Chinese 

New Year with different activities during the 

week. They painted cherry blossoms using 

recycled bottles, practised their Chinese 

writing and decorated lanterns. They also 

explored noodles and made sweet and sour 

sauce. 
 

  

Pink Class  

This week in Pink Class we’ve started a new 

story; The Three Little Pigs. We’ve been 

working hard matching props to the story and 

exploring the building materials. We’ve also 

been working hard on our friendships by 

helping each other in lessons and out on the 

playground. 

 

 
   

 
Blue Class  

This week Blue Class children enjoyed a 

fantastic sensory story session. Children 

listened to Jack and the Beanstalk and 

thoroughly enjoyed musical sounds 

associated with the story and engaging with 

the story props, such as the character Jack, 

the golden harp, egg as well as the beanstalk. 
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, we had a special 

visitor coming in for an art project based on 

sensory stories. We read the story of Jack and 

the Beanstalk. Our children enjoyed exploring 

the sensory resources, they joined in copying 

actions, and we had a little party at the end.  

 

  
 
Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class have been celebrating 

Chinese New Year. We had a lot of fun 

engaging with a themed sensory tray. In art, 

we made fans and crackers. We liked seeing 

them pop out! We made Chinese sweet balls 

in cooking while listening to some Chinese 

music. 

 

 
 

Rainbow Class 

We have been continuing our work on stories 

and fairy tales and have linked life skills by 

using different kitchen utensils and equipment. 

Rainbow Class have enjoyed making porridge 

and look forward to making pancakes.  

  

                       

 

Green Class 

Green Class have really enjoyed playing in 

shaving foam and UV paint this week in messy 

play. 

   
 

Purple Class  

This week Purple Class have been learning to 

make collages using a range of materials. The 

children have been learning to identify 

different transport sounds and have used 

instruments to recreate their chosen transport 

sounds. 
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Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterfly Class the children have 

been learning through activities for Chinese 

New Year. We have cooked noodles and 

made lucky red  envelopes, lanterns, and also 

enjoyed a Chinese New Year sensory story. 

 

  
    

Gold Class  

Gold Class have had fun and enjoyed making 

our breakfast.  We have been using our 

communication skills confidently to support 

our independence.  We are also learning to 

be more independent completing chores 

around the school.  

 

 
 

Silver Class  

This we are reading The Three Billy Goats Gruff. 

We have been practicing our writing our 

numbers and doing addition and subtraction.  

 

 
 

 

 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th February Last Day of School Term  

Monday 21st February First Day of School Term 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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